Approved URA Staunton Street/Wing Lee
Street Development Scheme Plan
referred back for amendment

The Town Planning Board announced today (June 14) that the Chief
Executive in Council (CE in C) has referred the approved Urban Renewal
Authority (URA) Staunton Street/Wing Lee Street Development Scheme Plan (DSP)
to the Board for amendment to reflect the latest land use proposals.

The respective amendments will be exhibited for public inspection under
the provisions of the Town Planning Ordinance.

The URA Staunton Street/Wing Lee Street DSP was last approved by the CE
in C in May 2012.


http://www.government-world.com/approved-ura-staunton-street-wing-lee-street-development-scheme-plan-referred-back-for-amendment/
http://www.government-world.com/approved-ura-staunton-street-wing-lee-street-development-scheme-plan-referred-back-for-amendment/
http://www.government-world.com/approved-ura-staunton-street-wing-lee-street-development-scheme-plan-referred-back-for-amendment/

